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Contingent faculty are encouraged to attend a workshop - “Non-Tenure Track Faculty on
Teaching” - on April 2, 2020, 6-9pm, at the Organization of American Historians (OAH)
conference in Washington, D.C. This workshop, sponsored by the OAH’s Committee on Part-
Time, Adjunct and Contingent Faculty employment (CPACE), includes a keynote address by
Herb Childress, author of The Adjunct Underclass (2019).

Contingent faculty are eligible to apply for travel grants of $500 to attend the OAH
conference (April 2-5, 2020). Travel grant applications are due December 2, 2019. A limited
number of registration discounts ($10) also are available for the conference. Graduate
students are eligible as well for travel grants. Registration for the OAH opens November 4,
20109.
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